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As many of you are aware, on 4/22/2016 the Department posted the 
updated re-bundling proposal to the Department's 
website: http://dhmh.maryland.gov/bhd/Pages/Integration-Efforts.aspx and 
requested comments from the community.  The Department allotted for a 
21 day comment period during this informal process. 
 
No regulations or State Plan amendments are proposed at this time.  This 
is an opportunity for interested parties to give feedback and suggestions on 
the proposal. 
 
The informal comment period was scheduled to conclude on May 13th; 
however, at the request of several stakeholders, the Department has 
agreed to extend the deadline through 5/16/2016. 
 
The Department invites stakeholders to submit comments 
to:  dhmh.medicaidsud@maryland.gov 
 
Thank you. 
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